Greetings!

Dr. Shane Andrus will be leading this Sunday's worship service

Thank-you to the following volunteers this Sunday:

Elder in Charge: Marg McCulley Scripture Reader: Chris White Sound Operator: Pat Evans Greeters: Wendy Scott

Coffee Hosts: Aly & Lexi

PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen Minutes for Mission: Aly Ledene

St Barnabas Anglican Church will be hosting Community Gospel Sing the last Sunday of every month featuring "Delivery Hope"

20% of the good will offering will be denoted to the Medicine Hat Esumenies

20% of the good will offering will be donated to the Medicine Hat Ecumenical Campus Ministry.

The first event is Sunday September 29,2024 at 7:00pm

Westminster United Church is still accepting donations of food and toiletry items on behalf of the Medicine Hat Chaplaincy. The donation bin is located in the Narthex. These items help struggling college students and are in great demand.

Fifth Avenue Memorial United Church Turkey Supper Sunday October 6 @ 5pm

Tickets: Adults: \$25, Children (12 & under) \$10

Take-out available

Tickets available from the FAM church office (476 – 4 St SE) Mon-Thurs from 11-1.

Your invitation to a Cross-Country Check-In (marketingusercontent.com)

The annual General Council meeting is scheduled for October 19. We invite you to join an informal, thoughtful national town hall on Oct. 22 at 6 p.m. with the General Secretary, Rev. Michael Blair, and guests from the GCE – LIVE ONLINE. They want to hear from the church across the country, so they can prepare for the November GCE meetings and beyond.

This personal invitation from General Secretary Rev. Michael Blair is for you, for staff and congregations. It is an opportunity to engage with the decisions and dialogue from the annual meeting – right after it happens. Whether you're a listener or a caller, this check-in is where you can have a conversation with leaders in real time.

The General Secretary and members of GCE are listening. Live. In real time.

Everyone is welcome. Register on CHURCHx.

A note: This is a pilot project. We hope it will be the first of quarterly checkins next year. While this live event will not offer interpretation or translation, we are planning to hold one check-in fully in French next year (or as fully as we can, with the help of our bilingual GCE members and Ministries in French staff).

Watch for scheduling and updates by subscribing to the General Council website.

Facilitated by: Treena Duncan, Regional Executive Minister, Pacific Mountain Regional Council